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Broadcast Date: January 28, 2014 Bulletin #: P-01-14 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Management Memo 14-01 Bargaining Unit Notification for Personal Services 
Contracts 

This broadcast bulletin announces the publication of Management Memo (MM) 14-01. 
MM 14-01 informs state agencies, departments, boards, offices, bureaus, and 
commissions subject to oversight by the Governor of the requirements for compliance 
with Government Code Section 19132 that was recently amended by Assembly Bill No. 
906 (Statutes of 2013, Chapter 774.). 
 
The State Contracting Manual is currently being revised with this information. Until the 
revision is published, follow the guidance in MM 14-01. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Office of Policies, Procedures and Legislation 
PPO@dgs.ca.gov 
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